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.

Still very short of marshals for our Hilly 5 race on 5th July.
I have people for I.T, water distribution etc but am very short of bodies out on the course.
A reminder that all marshals will receive a one off centenary T-Shirt as attached, but I will
need to know by June 12th so I can order your size.

Thanks in advance

Billy
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